AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - March 20, 1995

Due notice having been given, the Avon City Council met as a Board of Equalization on the above date at 6:30 P.M. at the Avon City Library. Roll call: Mayor Bryan, Auditor Haenfler, and the following Alderman: Einrem, Van Gerpen, Brodeen, Koehn, Knoll and Reister. Also present: School Board Representative Jerald Hayward.

Meeting called order by Mayor Bryan.

The Board of Equalization determined that all taxable properties to been placed on the assessment roll as prepared by the Director of Equalization.

Motion by Einrem and seconded by Knoll to adjourn at 7:40 P.M. All voted "aye". Motion carried.

Charles Bryan, Mayor

ATTEST:

Peg Haenfler City Auditor

(SEAL)